							City Council Bill #22-0138R.
Informational Hearing - Coordination between Police Commissioner, School Police Chief, and Sheriff 
The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council c/o Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary
[image: scan0053]
Samuel Johnson, Assistant Deputy Mayor

April 12, 2023
Office of the Mayor
100 N. Holliday Street, Room 
Baltimore, MD 21202


[bookmark: _Hlk132020096]The Office of the Mayor has completed its review of City Council Bill 22-0138R, which invites the Baltimore City Police Department Commissioner, Chief of Baltimore City Schools Police, and other law enforcement officials to explain to the City Council how the agencies and their officials coordinate planning and activities to enhance public safety for the citizens of Baltimore.

The Office of the Mayor has no objection to City Council Resolution 22-0138R and views the Baltimore Police Department report and other supporting City agency reports favorably.

The Deputy Mayor for Public Safety will be present to respond to inquiries as needed.
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